
BRITANNIA SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Music Students Fund Raiser 

Bottle Drive 

The Britannia Music Group 

Britannia music students 

are organizing a bottle 

drive to help raise funds 

for our 2014 Cuba trip.  

The bottle drive will be held on  

Jan 5th, 2013, from  

9:00am to 5:00pm.  

If you want to get rid of your  

bottles, bring them by. 


